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 CLUBHOUSE TO REOPEN   

New and updated documentation was 
issued by the Government on 30th June 
which gives a little more clarity to how 
and when to open the club.  We are in a 
strong position because we are (apart 
from the Parish Council), the sole users of 
our premises 

The Committee have agreed that the 
clubhouse can re-open on Monday 13 
July 2020, provided that strict guidelines 
are followed. 

I am sending out a set of instructions 
which are being sent to EVERY member 
for you all to read, digest and comply. 

The  main guidelines  are on numbers in 
the premises, cleaning and recording 
attendance as well as signing that cleaning 
has been completed. These are all based 
on our best calculation of the lockdown 
rules in force from this weekend. 

We could delay until the end of the month 
when we will have all the PPE in place.  By 
opening on the 13th we may not get all the 
face screens in place but should have 
them by the end of the month.  Everything 
else will be present to allow us to open. 

 Based on the Government stipulations 
and the limits of our building, the 
committee have agreed a general 
maximum for each POD of FOUR regular 
attendees, with the ability for a 5th 
member to be added by phoning to book 
a slot.  For ease we are calling these 
groups “PODS”. 

If we need additional times to meet 
demand, these can be arranged as we 
have full access any day of the week, 
morning, afternoon or evening. 

The committee have agreed to forming a 
series of PODS. Each POD will meet on a 
different day (MONDAY MORNING, 

TUESDAY MORNING or THURSDAY 
MORNING, plus WEDNESDAY EVENING.    
There is provision to add a fifth member 
to any POD but this will have to be booked 
and confirmed prior to attendance by 
ringing me on 01225 774440. 

Each POD will be shown through the 
process of opening/closing and cleaning 
as well as registering attendance.. 

YOU all need to be thinking when you 
would prefer to come in (I have several 
tentative suggestions at the moment, but 
will need answers from everyone in the 
next few days. 

We must all remember that the majority 
of our members are classed as being at a 
vulnerable age  and several of us have 
family that are at even greater risk, so we 
must all follow the guidelines. 

There have already been approaches for 
the N group to meet on Monday, for part 
of the 00 group to meet on Tuesday and 
another part on Thursday.  Wednesday 
will become a planning/discussion day 
rather than a working day and is open for 
any member to book any of the FIVE 
places. 

Please let me know your wishes as soon as 
possible.  If additional days are required 
this can be arranged!  If you don’t let me 
know, you will not be allocated a space at 
this stage.   

 

If you have any concerns or queries ring or 
email me. 

Ron 2/7/2020 


